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1 Introduction
At RAN3 #76, three LSes were sent to RAN1 to request support in the work on CB-ICIC [1], [2], [3]. It was also stated RAN3 is not able to proceed without that help. At RAN plenary #56 a new work plan for RAN1 was approved, which affects the CB-ICIC activities. This document is to present the situation and propose next steps in the work.
2 Current situation and next steps
The LSes sent from RAN3 #76 aimed at clarifying benefits and feasibility of some solutions discussed in RAN3. Since RAN3 lacked competence needed to select a single best solution, RAN1’s help was indispensable there. This was reflected in the statement put down in the meeting minutes at RAN3 #76: “RAN3 discussion on this WI on hold. Discussion to resume based on RAN1 input/LS”. 

At RAN plenary #56 meeting, the work plan for RAN1 was reviewed and it was concluded that due to high work load, only questions for clarification will be allowed when the LSes are presented. At RAN plenary #57 in September the situation is to be re-assessed and the future of the WI is to be decided.
Considering the above, the work on CB-ICIC in RAN3 is effectively suspended and the soonest time when it may be resumed is RAN3 #77-bis in October, assuming RAN1 is able to answer the LSes immediately. However, if responses arrive after the meeting, they will be presented only at following RAN3 meeting in November, which will be too little time to complete the WI within Rel.11 timeframe.

Final decisions are to be made at RAN #57 plenary meeting, but until then it is proposed: 

1) to agree the TR R3.024 update, so the decisions from the last RAN3 meeting are captured;

2) if the completion of the WI is not possible in Rel.11, to extend its completion date so that it can be included in Rel.12.
3 Summary
The document presents the status and possible next steps. Since continuation of work in RAN3 is not possible at the moment, it is proposed to wait for the decision of RAN #57 plenary meeting in September. Then, if the WI can not be completed in Rel.11, it is proposed to be transferred to Rel.12.
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